
February 9, 2024 

Northern Interior Cruising Committee 

Northern Interior Cruising Committee Scholarship 

 

 

Dear Northern Interior Cruising Committee, 

 

I would like to thank you for your generous contribution of the Northern Interior Cruising 

Committee Scholarship. I am very grateful to be receiving this award.   

 In May, I will be graduating from UNBC, completing my Bachelor of Science (Honours) 

in Forest Ecology and Management. Following my graduation, I plan to be working in the 

discipline of forest pathology, with an emphasis on pathogenic fungi. I also hope to begin the 

process of becoming a Registered Professional Forester. With the research that I have done at 

UNBC, I have found that I am passionate about forest pathology and chemical ecology. 

Hopefully, I will be able to start a career within this aspect of forestry. My hometown is Burns 

Lake. Because of this remaining in Northern British Columbia as I begin my career is important 

to me.  

 Once again, I would like to thank you for this award, the contribution greatly assists my 

final months of studying.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ezra Culberson 

Undergraduate, Forest Ecology and Management (Honours) 

 


